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Wednesday, 19 September 2018 

Former Mayoress Patricia Moore 

Former Mayoress of Rockdale City Council, Patricia Moore passed away after a long illness. 

Patricia and her husband former Councillor and three times Mayor, George Moore AM devoted 
much of their time to Council and serving the local community. 

“Patricia, together with her husband and former Mayor George, took a vocal and active role in our 
community. Her dedication throughout their long association with Council has left a great legacy. 
Our sympathies are with her family,” Mayor Bill Saravinovski said. 

Patricia Moore, in her capacity as Mayoress, devoted herself to the community and raising money 
for the local charities supported by the Mayoress Committee. 

Patricia was part of the committee that oversaw the dedication of the 1988 Bicentennial 
Commemorative wall in the forecourt of Council’s Administrative Building in Bryant Street, 
Rockdale. 

In 2010 the couple, who celebrated their 60th wedding anniversary, were honoured at a Council 
meeting. 

 

Patricia Moore making a speech at the dedication of the 1988 Bicentennial wall at Councils Admin 
Building in 2 Bryant Street. 

 


